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Fireco are proud to announce the launch of its new risk assessment service!!  This is in response to the new Workplace Regulations, which apply to all workplaces that employ one person or more.


Regular fire risk assessments should be carried out in the workplace and the employer is responsible for these, but are you happy to do this yourself?


The Provision of any fire safety products or equipment should also be subject to a proper fire risk assessment, and you as an employer are responsible for this in your organisation / workplace.


Fireco, in conjunction with “Flamerisk” the safety solutions company has set up a nationwide team of qualified fire safety officers who will take responsibility on your behalf and physically carry out a thorough on-site fire risk assessment, followed by a detailed report covering all areas of fire safety, a copy of which will be kept on the National Risk Assessment Register.


This new service can cost as little as £425.  So for more information contact the Fireco Sales Department on 0870 85000 85!! 





FREE PRIZE DRAW


Thanks to all of you that took time to return our Quality Assurance Questionnaire.  Our Congratulations to Mrs Best at St Luke’s Home, who is the lucky winner of £100 cash “spend it wisely”.  We have taken note of all your comments and will be using them to improve our service to you, our customers.





PARROT SAVES FLAT BY SHRIEKING ‘FIRE’!!!!!


A parrot saved its Russian owner’s flat from being destroyed by fire when it raised the alarm.


The parrot shrieked “fire” repeatedly until neighbours heard and called the fire brigade.


Fire fighters arrived in time to save the apartment in the Altai region.


The occupants had gone out and the woman had accidentally left her hair tongs on!


Russian online newspaper Utro said the tongs had overheated and a bedspread began smouldering.  The parrot smelt the smoke and started calling out for help.





FLOOR PLATES


In direct response to your feedback we have modified the design of our floor plate.


When the floor plate is installed on certain floor surfaces it is possible for the plunger foot to get obstructed, preventing the plunger mechanism from releasing fully. To combat this, the new design floor plate has a cupped hole for the plunger foot to rest in, rather than an open hole.  This will prevent any obstruction being caused.  If you are affected by this, please contact our Customer Care Department on 0870 8500084. 





Battery Usage


We are concerned that you are changing perfectly good batteries and spending your money unnecessarily.


The Dorgard runs on 2‘C’ size batteries which should last for at least 12 months, although battery life may be reduced in noisier environments.  


Should your Dorgard start to beep or stop operating as a hold open device this may be for a variety of reasons. Please contact our Customer Care Department on 0870 85 000 84, where we can discuss your individual situation and identify what action needs to be taken.  





It is important that if you are experiencing any difficulties or have any technical queries you contact us immediately.  We have introduced two local rate numbers for your use.  Customer Care 0870 8500084 and Sales 0870 8500085.  Alternatively, you can e-mail us on � HYPERLINK "mailto:help@firecoltd.com" ��help@firecoltd.com�.


Don’t forget our website � HYPERLINK "http://www.firecoltd.com" ��www.firecoltd.com� where you can get technical advice and product information.








